
c:

Y^Y. Commonwealth Edison '
[ ) one First National Plaza, Chicago', litinois

- ( C ] Address Reply tz Post Office Box 767
N /: Chicago, Illinois 60690,

:

October 1, 1984

-

_Mr.. Harold R.'Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S.' Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,_DC 20555

Sub ject: ~LaSalle County _ Station Unit 1
Order Confirming License Commitment.s
on Emergency Response Capability
NRC Docket No. 50-373

References (a): A. Schwencer letter to D. L. Farrar
.

dated. February 21, 1984.

(b): J. G. Marshall letter to H. R. Denton
dated April 23, 1984.

(c): 'J. G. Marshall letter to H. R. Denton
da' id September 26, 1984.

(d): Telecon between A. Bournia and J. Marshall
on September 28, 1984.

Dear:Mr. Denton:

Reference (a) contains a requirement to submit a procedures
: generation package -to the _ NRC to. upgrade emergency operating procedures.
Reference (c) submitted the required package on the Unit 2 Docket No.
50-374 only. By this. letter, Commonwealth Edison requests that Reference

~

:(c) be considered applicabic to both Unit 1- and Unit 2 (Docket Nos.
50-373 and 50-374).

1

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please
' contact this office.

,

One signed original and fifteen copies of this letter are
-provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

4%d5
J. G. Marshall

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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cc:- A. Bournia - NRR '

Resident' Inspector - LSCS,

'
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